From: Chambers - Hatcher VP

Sent: Wednesday, 16 November 2016 11:13 AM

To: James Fleming

Subject: RE: AM2014/196 and AM2014/197

Dear Mr Fleming,

The Commission has determined to grant the ACTU's request for an extension of time to file its submissions by **4.00pm Friday 18 November 2016**.

Kind regards,

Katrine Huynh

Associate to Vice President Hatcher

Fair Work Commission

Tel: (02) 9308 1812 Fax: (02) 9380 6990

katrine.huynh@fwc.gov.au

Level 10 Tower Terrace 80 William Street East Sydney NSW 2011 www.fwc.gov.au

From: James Fleming

Sent: Sunday, 13 November 2016 2:06 PM

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP

Subject: AM2014/196 and AM2014/197

Dear Vice President,

4 yearly review of modern awards Casual and part-time employment AM2014/196 and AM2014/197

The ACTU requests a one-week extension, until 4pm, Friday, 18 November 2016, in which to file our final written submissions in accordance with direction [5] of the Directions issued on 10 August 2016 in relation to the above proceedings. We apologise for the delay.

We note that our request is unlikely to present any material prejudice to other parties.

Yours sincerely,

James Fleming

Legal and Industrial Officer